
July 19, 2021 

 

Dear Reviewers,  

 

We are pleased to submit our revised review titled “Screening Strategy for Gastrointestinal and 

Hepatopancreatobiliary Cancers in Cystic Fibrosis.”  

There were no issues raised in the peer review report. The Science editor noted that some of the 

PMID and DOI numbers were missing from the reference list, which have been corrected in the 

revised version. The remaining references without PMID or DOI numbers listed do not own 

these numbers. Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript.  

 

Sincerely, 

Wikrom Karnsakul, M.D. 

Corresponding Author 


